
For more information and updates please visit edmonton.ca/BuildingHillview

The Project Team will provide a What We Heard report online in fall 2023.

Survey (Online)
 + An online survey was available from June 5 - 23, 2023. We shared proposed changes for Neighbourhood and 

Alley Renewal in Hillview and asked you questions to help the Project Team REFINE the options

 + Paper copies were made available upon request

In-Person Event
 + An in-person drop-in event took place on June 14, 2023

 + The event introduced the options and tradeoffs for Hillview Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal

 + Project Team members shared proposed changes associated with the options and tradeoffs

 + Participants were encouraged to ask questions and share their feedback

127 Completed Surveys

Community Conversations
 + A pop-up event took place in the community on June 12, 2023 

 + Participants were encouraged to ask questions and share their feedback

 + Additional emails and phone calls from community members, received by the Project Manager, were also 
included along with the overall feedback

42 Participants

The Hillview Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal Project Team organized the following opportunities for the public to 
share their feedback on the options and their tradeoffs for the neighbourhood. This input will help the Project Team 
REFINE the options into a draft design for Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal.

Over 20 Conversations
How We Communicated

 + 3 road signs
 + 20 yard signs
 + 81 emails to list subscribers and local stakeholders

 + 4,138 postcards delivered
 + 3 targeted social media ads
 + 1,184 page views on the the project web page

Exploring Options and Tradeoffs 
Engagement Summary
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